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PROGRAMS WITH PROVEN RESULTS
Because of your generosity, Nurse-Family Partnership (NFP) and Child First continue to 
demonstrate powerful, research-backed outcomes that change lives. According to the latest U.S. 

Department of Health and Human Services Home Visiting Evidence of Effectiveness (HomVEE) 
review, NFP achieved 112 statistically significant favorable outcomes—the most of any of the HHS-

Approved Homed Visiting Models—leading in areas such as child development, maternal health, family self-
sufficiency, and reductions in child maltreatment. 

At the same time, Child First continues to show a profound impact, achieving 27 statistically significant 
favorable outcomes, particularly in linking families to critical services, improving maternal health, and child 
development and school readiness. By providing intensive, home-based interventions for young children and 
families facing adversity, Child First helps mitigate the effects of trauma and promotes long-term resilience.
These results highlight the profound impact of home visiting programs—and they are only possible because of 
you. Your support ensures that families receive the evidence-based care they need. 

EXPANDED REACH TO FAMILIES IN NEED
In Puerto Rico, we are making history with our first-ever Nurse-Family Partnership (NFP) Network 

Partner, Goodwill de Puerto Rico. This groundbreaking initiative managed in partnership with 
Goodwill of Central & Southern Indiana, will bring vital nurse-led home visiting services to first-time 

mothers on the island. For the first time, Puerto Rican families will have access to the proven support of NFP, 
helping mothers nurture healthier pregnancies and stronger futures for their babies.

In North Carolina, we are expanding Child First’s reach into 17 additional counties, ensuring that more children 
and families facing adversity receive the critical mental health and early intervention services they deserve. 
With state-awarded contracts and the support of local partners, we are helping more families break cycles of 
trauma and build pathways to stability. Your investment is more than funding—it catalyzes real, measurable 
change. Thank you for making this possible.

CHILD FIRST PERINATAL GUIDE
The NSO is committed to providing immediate and effective support for expectant parents 
and their children—ensuring they receive the care they need at the most critical stages of 

development. Thanks to your generosity, we have strengthened education for the Child First 
network, equipping dedicated professionals with expanded resources to deliver essential early 

intervention services.

In 2022, the NSO launched the Perinatal Pilot Project, a new initiative designed to enhance perinatal practices 
and ensure families receive comprehensive support from the very start of pregnancy. Your investment made it 
possible to develop the Child First Perinatal Practice Guide, a vital resource that integrates key learnings from 
the pilot project while reinforcing the core pillars of Child First practice. This guide serves as a roadmap for 
practitioners, continuously evolving based on emerging data to meet families’ needs in real time. Thank you for 
making this transformative work possible!


